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CCC Merger Inquiry Notice No. 33d of 2020 

Abandonment of the Proposed Merger between Fleming Capital Securities, Inc. and G4S 
PLC 

It is hereby notified in terms of Rule 56(1) of the COMESA Competition Rules (the “Rules”) 
that the COMESA Competition Commission (the “Commission”) has received a notice from 
the parties regarding the abandonment of the proposed merger between Fleming Capital 
Securities, Inc. (“Fleming Capital”) and G4S Plc (“G4S”). 

Following the receipt of the notice and in accordance with Rule 56(2) of the Rules, the parties 
to the merger will remain in the same position as if the merger had never been notified to the 
Commission. Further, the Commission has henceforth ceased the review of the merger 
transaction and shall not issue a Decision on the merger.  

More details on the transaction and the parties’ activities in the Common Market are available 
on the Commission’s Merger Cases webpage under  Case Number MER/11/27/2020.  

If you wish to seek further details and/or clarifications on any aspect of this merger referral or 
need assistance you may get in touch with Mr. Ali Kamanga, Senior Analyst - Mergers and 
Acquisitions on Tel: +265 (0) 1 772 466 or E-mail akamanga@comesa.int.    

 

 


